
 

 

Welcome to Lincoln Elementary, home of the Lincoln Lakers. My name is 
Jason Luksik and I am excited to be a member of this dynamic learning 
community we call Lincoln Elementary.  I look forward to sharing my 
commitment, enthusiasm, love for kids, and education with you and your 
child.   

There is a wonderful energy in the building and families always love the 
Lincoln experience. We are excited to provide quality curriculum based 
on research, best practice, and state standards.  Lincoln Elementary is a 
place you will want your child’s educational journey to begin. 

Lincoln believes in fostering a love for learning and we are proud to offer 
our students many valuable educational experiences.  During their time at 
Lincoln, your child will have classes with teachers who specialize in Art, 
Music, Technology, and Physical Education.  Our students also have 
educational experiences with a wonderful library full of quality literature 
for students to enjoy.   

You are such an important part of your child’s education; after all, you are 
your child’s first and most important teacher.  We value your input and the 
time you spend helping your child experience educational success.  We 
welcome you as our partner in education.  Please feel free to contact 
your child’s teacher with any questions you may have about the school 
day.  You are also welcome to contact me with questions you may have 
about Lincoln Elementary.  We have an open door policy and look 
forward to working closely with you.  

The Lincoln student day is from 8:05 a.m. – 2:50 p.m.  Our office is open 
from 7:30 a.m.– 4:00 p.m.  Please call 218-333-3250 or leave a message on 
the answering machine after school hours. 

As the principal of Lincoln Elementary, I feel blessed to have the best job 
in the world.  Everyday I get to come to work and be with the great staff, 
the best families, and best of all, the wonderful children. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Luksik 	
  


